COLONIAL REGION PLYMOUTH CLUB MEETING: September 23, 2020
Members Present:  Whitmans, Heiligmanns, Palmers, Goughs, and Tom Dorward
We welcomed new members Jean and Rod Gough from Paxton, MA.  
The Club discussed having Zoom meetings but nothing was decided.  Don P. wants to make sure that all Region Members are informed regarding any decisions/plans that are made during a Zoom or similar “live/virtual” meeting. 
Those present expressed an interest in doing another driving tour in October.  The Palmers will look into it.  No other meetings will be planned at this time considering the concerns regarding Covid19.  
Respectfully submitted,
Jane Palmer, Secretary
